





4th June 2018 

Dear Parents & Carers

We are now in the process of planning our summer programme, you will be asked to confirm you child’s attendance this week to enable us to organise day trips etc.

FUND RAISER

Last year my Father was diagnosed with Prostate Cancer and to help support the people who supported us during this difficult time, we are holding a fund raising event from next Monday.  All we ask is that you donate the loose change in your ash tray or pockets to support other families in Northern Ireland.  Details on attached leaflet.

GDPR

As you are all aware there have been changes to current legislation regarding the protection of your data.   We only hold information that is relevant for the ongoing welfare of your family.  We do not use this for external sales or marketing purposes.  New policies and procedures are currently being drawn up with the help of an external company. 

FAMILY FEEDBACK

Our annual feedback forms will be distributed next week.  We hope you can take the time to complete these to enable us to improve the facilities we provide for your family.

As always, if you have any queries or concerns, do not hesitate to contact me.

Kindest regards

Claire 
